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U N I V E R S I T Y  O F

SOUTHQ\ROLINA 
A I K E N 

EXECUTIVE V1CE CIIANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

June 7, 2010 

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan 
President 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033-4097 

Dear Dr. Wheelan: 

I am writing in reply to your letter dated June 7, 2010 in which you indicated that the 
Commission on Colleges has no record ofreceiving the follow up report on the USC 
Aiken online BSN Completion program that was requested in May 2006. I am enclosing 
a copy of my letter dated July 3, 2006 and the responses we submitted to the five 
questions we were asked to answer. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Suzanne Ozment 
Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

cc: Dr. Thomas Hallman 
Chancellor 

Dr. Rudy Jackson 
Vice President, Commission on Colleges 
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